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CARDINALS! 
Caught You Caring 

For the month of December, students will be recognized for helping 
making the school a caring place to learning and play in. The Caught 
You Caring vouchers are announced every morning and then posted in 
the atrium of the school. Great job everyone!               

     

                               
 

 


